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Washington, DC, June 3, 2014—ICI issued the following statement about S. 2114, the Bond

Transparency Act, sponsored by Senator Mark Warner (D-VA) and Senator Tom Coburn (R-OK):

“ICI appreciates the efforts by Senator Warner and Senator Coburn to increase transparency for

bond investors with the introduction of their bill, the Bond Transparency Act. Investors benefit when

they have more information to inform their investment decisions. ICI has long supported efforts to

improve information available to investors and looks forward to working with the senators as they

continue to improve transparency in this area.”
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